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MEMO 
Date:  March 22, 2007  

To:    Audit Committee  

From:   Councillor Ron Moeser    
Scarborough East – Ward 44  

RE:  Recommendation that the Auditor General do a detailed audit on WRP    
site – Hainford Street and the Police Station  

 

I would urge the Audit Committee to request the Auditor General to do a detailed audit 
on WRP site – Hainford Street and the Police Station.  The community has expressed 
concern on a number of issues such as:  

 

Overland water flow 

 

Sewage capacity 

 

Unwarranted removal of trees 

 

Financial arrangement between the applicant and The City  

 

Overall environmental issues in the community (toxins are higher in the area, 
removal of trees would impact quality of air in this community) 

 

Supervision on site during construction to assure the best practices are applied on 
the site.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 416-392-1373.  

Sincerely,     

Ron Moeser,  
Councillor Scarborough East – Ward 44  


